
 
Director’s Report 4/4/2024 

 
Diane Dalmasse the HA Director was on medical leave and was not able to attend the SRC meeting 
so no director’s report was submitted. 
 
James Smith the HA Deputy Director gave a brief verbal summary including the following: 
 

• An update on the Congressional appropriation that did not include the COLA for the VR 
program. 

• Outcome results from the Career training offset showing 72% of participants who received 
the offset achieved a credential 

• That the Kessler foundation has indicated they will fund the achievement payments for 
SSI/SSDI beneficiaries who achieve employment at higher levels 

• An overview of HA’s continued Diversity Equity Inclusion and Access efforts 
 


